



Be yourself, 
but always be your

BETTER self. 

The safety of our children remains a high priority. The behaviour of our cyclists has recently come to our
attention. We urge you to please discuss the safety and behaviour of cyclists with your children.

Please ensure that your child wears a helmet. We urge cyclists to always be aware of those around them. 
If you have high school children, please also discuss with them the rules of cycling 

in and around our parking area.





































We decided to give our learners a visual diagram of which staff member to go to if they have an issue to
discuss. The structure will be discussed in class and will be visible on the 

notice boards and other areas in the school.
Please follow the links to study the Foundation Phase and Intersen Phase report structures.




FOUNDATION PHASE REPORT STRUCTURE



INTERSEN PHASE REPORT STRUCTURE
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From the Office

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/GRONDSLAGFASE-LEERDERONDERSTEUNING-STRUKTUUR.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/INTERSEN-PHASE-LEARNER-SUPPORT-STRUCTURE.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/INTERSEN-PHASE-LEARNER-SUPPORT-STRUCTURE.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/GRONDSLAGFASE-LEERDERONDERSTEUNING-STRUKTUUR.pdf
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INFORMATION

MANDELA DAY
On Friday, 21 July 2023, we celebrate Nelson

Mandela Day at Midstream Ridge Primary School.
On this day, each child will give 67 minutes of

his/her time to bring HOPE to thousands of people.
The goal: to raise awareness in our learners that a
little consideration and a little thought for others,

makes all the difference. Please follow
THE LINK for more information:

Please follow the link for our 
LIBRARY NEWS

CRICKET
MRP's 2023  Cricket season starts on 

Monday, 5 June. Please click on the links
below for the following:




GENERAL INFORMATION



MRP CRICKETWEEK



For any queries please contact 
Mr Hannes Lambrechts:

hannesl@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
    

MINI HOCKEY
Mini Hockey practice starts on Monday,

19 June 2023. All learners from grades 1
to 3 are welcome. Please follow the link

below for important information regarding
training and match dates. 

For any queries please contact 
Mrs Elmunde Venter at

 elmundev@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za



MINI HOCKEY
    

UNDER 10 HOCKEY TRIALS

u.10 Boys 
When: Friday, 2 June

Where: MRP Hockey Fields
Time: 14:00-17:00

u.10 Girls
When: Saturday, 3 June

Where: MRP Hockey Fields
Time: 08:00-12:00

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Library-News-26-May-2023.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Library-News-26-May-2023.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdawoaA6UZyecvq5IVfEiIPGHZyj6XnlV39d2gbOa7vkQ6FiQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbCWfxxyJ6Th3FHS7aqH7yjsb4YZraI6Q6tQMT30dX-FniZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:hannesl@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
mailto:hannesl@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdawoaA6UZyecvq5IVfEiIPGHZyj6XnlV39d2gbOa7vkQ6FiQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdbCWfxxyJ6Th3FHS7aqH7yjsb4YZraI6Q6tQMT30dX-FniZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:elmundev@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/mrp2023minihockey.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/mrp2023minihockey.pdf
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RAKKER-STARS
A+ MATHS RESULTS

Congratulations to the following learners with their excellent performance during the 17th 
A+ Maths National Competition which took place on Saturday, 13 May at Midstream Ridge Primary

School. 175 Learners from Pretoria Central East and Midstream participated. 
We are very proud of these learners!

NAME 
Cor van Zyl  

Matthew Oberholzer 
Henry Purchase 

Milla Walters
Christine Clark
Anja De Wet
Mia Moggee

Markus De Jager
Markus Smit

Adrio Joubert
Ruben Du Plessis

Jean Viljoen
Mieké-Mari Visagie
Oreneile Mphake

Logan Kotzee
Clara Rozendaal
Arhaan Mohabir
Chrisna Swartz

Matthew Basson
Michelle Rudolph

Emma Roets
Luan Muller

Luka De Wet
Xander Coetzee
Uthmaan Sahib

Graham Purchase
Kian Rozendaal

Wihanro van Wyk
Li-Ané Starke
Simoné Clark

Christo van der Merwe
Omolemo Mphake
Luhan van Wyk
Wihan Starke

EXAM LEVEL
Book 6
Book 6
Book 9
Book 6
Book 6
Book 6
Book 6
Book 6
Book 8
Book 8
Book 8
Book 8
Book 8
Book 9
Book 9
Book 10
Book 9
Book 10
Book 10
10th Kyu
9th Kyu
Book 8
Book 9
8th Kyu
8th Kyu
8th Kyu
8th Kyu
8th Kyu
7th Kyu
8th Kyu
8th Kyu
7th Kyu
6th Kyu
5th Kyu

AWARD
Gold

Bronze
Champion of Champions

Champion
Gold
Silver
Silver

Bronze
Champion

Gold
Silver
Silver

Bronze
Silver
Gold
Gold

Champion
Silver
Silver

Champion
Gold
Silver
Silver

Champion of Champions
Champion

Gold
Gold
Gold

Champion
Silver

Bronze
Gold
Gold

Champion

GRADE
1A1
1A1
1E1

2A2
2A1
2A1
2A1
2A1
2A2
2A3
2A1
2A3
2A3
2E2
2A2
2A1
3E3
3A3
3A1
3A1
3A3
4A1
4A2
4A2
4E1
4E1
4A3
4A2
4A1
5A1
5E3
6E1
6A2
7A2



Please complete the Google Form in the link below
if you will be joining us for TRUTH'S 

PRAISE & WORSHIP EVENING
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TRUTH
Time is running out and we urgently need
your help. TRUTH will be reaching out to
the SPCA on Saturday, 3 June. Learners

are welcome to bring donations 
to the reception. 

Enquiries: Mrs Minette Bornman
(minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za)

Please follow the link for the:

SPCA WISH LIST 
    

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfRhiW1RqICkH71sWGZ0PcgpmsAP2lBiF3LouHnJOhvGma7Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfRhiW1RqICkH71sWGZ0PcgpmsAP2lBiF3LouHnJOhvGma7Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
mailto:minetteb@midstreamridgeprimary.co.za
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
https://spcapta.org.za/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tshwane-SPCA-Wishlist.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/mrp2023Biblioteek-Nuusbrief1.pdf


MUSIC CENTRE HIGHLIGHTS - TERM 2



As you might know, the first PUPILS' CONCERT for this year is scheduled for 
Saturday, 3 June 2023. The Hall, @RakkerCare, G14 (Me B Botha’s class) as well as 

G17 (Mr JP de Villiers’ class) will be used simultaneously by individual teachers 
from 8:00 to 12:00. Your child’s teacher will inform you of their 

allocated venue and time slot.
Music is a performing art and therefore the aim of these small, 

intimate concerts are to create an opportunity for all music students
 to perform one piece or more in front of an audience, gain confidence

 and share their love of music with their parents and peers.
We are excited to tell you more about the PROM'S EVENING 

on Saturday, 3 June 2023 from 18:00 – 19:00 in the school hall. 
We have many talented and very hard-working music pupils

 (as well as music teachers) playing a wide variety of instruments, who deserve 
to be showcased regularly and perform well-rehearsed pieces to a wider audience. 

We will evaluate the response to our first Prom's Evening, and hopefully schedule at least one
concert per term. Music teachers will enrol deserving pupils at their discretion.

The TEACHERS' CONCERT planned for Sunday, 11 June is therefore 
cancelled and will be combined with the PROM'S EVENING of 3 June.
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